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RECOMMENDATION REPORT 

 
Vision: 

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world 

through witness, faith, innovation and action. 

 

Mission: 

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an 

inclusive learning community rooted in the love of 

Christ. We educate students to grow in grace and 

knowledge and to lead lives of faith, hope and 

charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of the Committee: 

 
Maria Rizzo, Chair 

Nancy Crawford, Vice Chair 

Jo-Ann Davis, Trustee Ward 9 

Angela Kennedy, Ex-Officio 

Frank D’Amico, Ex-Officio 

 

  

REPORT TO SPECIAL BOARD 



Page 2 of 2 
 

 

A. COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

That the Board accept the proposed wording for Regulation #20 in the 

revised Catholic School Parent Councils policy (S.10) as follows: “CSPC 

may maintain a bank account, separate from the school account, under the 

name of the CSPC.” 
 

B.  ORIGIN  
 

This Recommendation Report is on the Order Paper of the Special Board as 

it recommends a policy revision. 

 

C. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The Governance and Policy Committee reviewed the policy revision at the 

February 16, 2016 committee meeting.  The policy as amended was passed 

unanimously. 
 

 

D. APPENDICES 
 

1. Appendix A: Report to Governance Committee on Revision to Policy S.10 

Catholic School Parent Councils. 
 

 

E. MOTIONS 
 

1. That the Board approve the proposed wording for Regulation #20 in Policy 

S.10 Catholic School Parent Councils as follows: “CSPC may maintain a 

bank account, separate from the school account, under the name of the 

CSPC.” 

 
 


